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No Special Election for Cupertino Initiatives 
 

This morning, Santa Clara County Superior Court Judge, Kevin E. McKenney, sustained the city 
of Cupertino’s demurrer requesting that the Concerned Citizens of Cupertino petition seeking a 
special election be dismissed.  
 
In the case of Edward J. Britt v. Cupertino City Council, Judge McKenney ruled that the three 
initiatives submitted by the Concerned Citizens of Cupertino had not specified the requirement 
for a special election. The judge concluded that the city council of Cupertino was within its rights 
to put the initiatives on the ballot for the next general municipal election, November 8, 2005. 
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